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| strongly oppose to the development as at the moment | have daylight throughout all months in the rear
window of my property which is open plan and bathes the mezzanine level with daylight. | have no other rear
facing windows and the loss of this light would be a huge detriment to my flat and enjoyment of living. It also
would greatly impact on any resale value as the building opposite is already noisy and within touching
distance.
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Dear Sir/Madam,
| would like to note my strenuous objection to this proposed development.

2 or my bedrooms look back to
the White Bear development. Doing as you propose would eliminate the light in my bedrooms and on my
mezzanine while bringing the building in even greater and suffocating proximity, increasing both noise,
disturbance while also reducing privacy . The consequences of all the above and of losing all my light would
be insufferable and damage our well-being in our own home while also severely, gravely diminishing the value
of my property . As such, the proposed addition and spiral staircase are resolutely objectionable and
unacceptable.

| thank you for taking account of these objections and rethinking your plans.
best,

Susan Schulman




